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Serrano, Ana G

From: Lafitte, Julie

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 2:41 PM

To: Serrano, Ana G

Subject: RE: Link 

Hi Gaby— 

 

Thanks for sending the info. I looked at the plans at the link and think that house would be perfect for the spot as there 

are many of that type in the neighborhood.  At this point, anything would be an improvement as the lot is overgrown 

with weeds and trash trees and has been neglected for a number of years.  As a ONE resident I fully support this project.  

 

JULIE LAFITTE 

719.385.5514 

 

From: Serrano, Ana G <Ana.Serrano@coloradosprings.gov>  

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:07 PM 

To: Lafitte, Julie <Julie.Lafitte@coloradosprings.gov> 

Subject: Link  

 

Hello Ms. Lafitte, 

 

To review the submitted plans, please go here:  

https://web1.coloradosprings.gov/plan/ldrs_ext/rpt/index.htm and type in the file number AR R 20-00516-HPB in the 

file number blank. Please ensure there are no spaces before or after the file number.  

 

Please let me know your comments. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Gaby Serrano 

Planner II 

Land Use Review Division 

Planning & Community Dev. 

City of Colorado Springs 

30 South Nevada Ave, Suite 701 

Colorado Springs, CO 80901 

Phone: (719) 385-5089 

Email: ana.serrano@coloradosprings.gov 
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Please note that, due to the dynamic pandemic situation, Planning is working remotely and suspending in-person 

meetings until further notice. Staff will conduct meetings via telephone or video conference in lieu of meeting face-to-

face, and exhibits and documents may be shared via e-mail or Dropbox. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


